
To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, please deny the the Rezoning Request Case R-2019-0009, of 

applicant Dylan McGinty.  

Subdivision of existing parcels to allow for increased cannabis cultivation near any residential areas should not be 

allowed. Subdivision of parcels just so commercial growers can increase their production is an end run around 

existing County General Planning efforts with out regard to neighbors or the folks whom have worked to make 

Mendocino County a great place to live and raise families.  

We live in Redwood Valley for the rural and agricultural life style and not the “Criminal element” that has already 

taken over many areas of our beautiful County. Please don’t turn Redwood Valley into to another Covelo as already 

seems to be happening. Please do not suspend the Sunset Provision for Cannabis and please keep it out of our 

neighborhoods.  

How is it that people whom own lots and can’t find water on their land and are unable to get a water hookup to build 

a home have to standby and watch cannabis growers truck water in from who knows where and set up travel trailers 

for workers to live in ? 

 Please deny these double standards and special treatments growers think they deserve.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration.   

 

Charles Coleman  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


